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As more sites with children due for the 5 Year follow-up complete 
the required documents and start their follow-up assessments, MACS-

5 is expanding to new cities and countries throughout the globe.  
 

It is very exciting to receive data booklets of children that have been 
assessed for MACS-5. Thank you and keep them coming!! 

 
15 Follow-ups have been completed to date.  

 
For sites due in 2007, we encourage you to begin the process of 

submitting for ethics approval, completing the Clinical Study 
Agreement (CSA) and finalizing your local consent form. 

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
 
  
 

  
 
  
 

 
 
 

  
 

  

MACS-5 Information Session at 
Pediatric Academic Society & Society for Pediatric Research (PAS-SPR) 

Annual Meeting 
 
As you may be aware the PAS-SPR Annual meeting is being held this year in Toronto, Canada in May 
2007.  If you are already planning to attend this scientific meeting we invite you to join us at a 
MACS-5 Information Session that will allow collaborators to come together with the MACS-5 Team 
and discuss: 

- Organizing MACS-5 responsibilities at your site 
- Strategies for maintaining contact with families  
- Completion of follow-up assessments        
- Challenges and experiences 

The MACS-5 Info Session will be held on: 
Date:  May 5, 2007
Place: Fairmont Royal York Hotel in Toronto  
   (in the Newfoundland Room)
Time:  2pm - 3pm
 

 


	 

